
 
 

 
 

DUE TO COVID19 RESTRICTIONS - 
THE ANNUAL SPECIAL EDUCATION LUNCHEON IS CANCELLED 

 
 
In the abundance of caution and the best interest of everyone’s health and safety, the CAC has 
decided to cancel the May 12th Special Education Luncheon. We thank you all for your support and 
participation.  
       
We look forward to next year when we can all be safely seated together again to honor those heroes 
who have made a difference to our students in the field of Special Education.  
 
Thank you all and be well.  
  
 
Norma Erwin, CAC Facilitator & the Community Advisory Committee for Tulare County Special 
Education Local Planning Area 
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